
No site plan was submitted for the
Preliminary Site Plan review. Reviewer
reached out to Engineer directly and still did
not receive a site plan under this application.
This severely limits the scope of the review.
Comments on the Stormwater Drainage
Report have been provided, but could be
affected by the contents of the site plan.
[Preliminary Storm Drainage Report. Cover
Page]







City to transition to 2019
SWMMWW on July 1, 2022.
Only projects with current
applications deemed
complete before this date
and constructed before 2027
shall be vested. [Preliminary
Storm Drainage Report,
Page 4]





























Refer to City of Puyallup Design
Standards, Section 204.4 for approved
pipe types. [Preliminary Storm Drainage
Report, Page 18].








































































































































































































